
             

 
 

Notification 

City of Hudsonville 

Downtown Development Authority 
 

Take notice that the Hudsonville Downtown Development Authority whose will be meeting at Terra 

Square, 3380 Chicago Drive, Hudsonville, Michigan and whose telephone number is 616.669.0200, 

will meet: 

Wednesday, September 4th, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. 

Terra Square 

Informational Meeting 

  

Additional information regarding this meeting can be obtained by contacting City Hall.  The public 

or anyone receiving this notice may present their oral or written comments at said meeting. Written 

comments may also be submitted for reading at the meeting to the DDA Director up to the meeting 

date.  The City will provide necessary and reasonable auxiliary aides.  For these services, please 

contact the DDA Director by 12:00 p.m. the day of meeting.  There will not be another mailing for 

the September 6th meeting but it will be posted on the city’s website. 

 

With advance notice to the DDA Director of seven calendar days, the City of Hudsonville will 

provide interpreter services at public meetings, including language translation and signage for the 

hearing impaired.   

 

City of Hudsonville 

Downtown Development Authority 

Dated: August 20, 2024 
 


